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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

No fiscal impact

Though the current rule (10-149 Code of Maine Rules, chapter 5, §63) does not specify if a payment is required or 
not, the Department of Health and Human Servies (DHHS) does not currently require payment in a month when no 
services are provided. Therefore, there is no fiscal impact to DHHS.
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